Deborah Rogers

From: Lauren Smith on behalf of Planning Policy

Sent: 16 December 2014 10:37

To: Planning-Programme-Officer

Subject: FW:. Natural England Response - CIL Draft Charging Schedule - Statement of
Modifications

Attachments: Natural England Consultation Feedback.pdf

Lauren Smith

Planning Policy Officer

Directorate of Regeneration, Enterprise and Skills
Royal Borough of Greenwich

7 020 8921 3673
B4 The Woolwich Centre, 35 Wellington Street, London SEI8 6HQ
“B  www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk

From: Behnke, Piotr (NE) [mailto:Piotr.Behnke@naturalengland.org.uk]

Sent: 05 December 2014 10:10

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Natural England Response - CIL Draft Charging Schedule - Statement of Modifications

FAO: Planning Policy Team,

Thank you for your correspondence in respect of the Royal Borough of Greenwich CIL Draft
Charging Schedule - Statement of Modifications, this is much appreciated. Natural England
however would have no further comments to make in addition to our previous correspondence
and would be happy to rely on our previously submitted response (dated 21 August 2014).

| trust that this is sufficient for your purposes, and thank you again for keeping Natural England
advised as to the progress of the Royal Borough of Greenwich CIL Draft Charging Schedule.

<<Natural England Consultation Feedback.pdf>>
Regards,

Piotr Behnke

Adviser

Sustainable Development and Regulation
Thames Valley Team

Natural England,
Area 1C Nobel House,
17 Smith Square,

London

SW1P 2AL



Tel: 0300 060 1963

www.gov.uk/natural-england

If you have just sent me a land use consultation, please resend to
consultations@naturalengland.org.uk or, for any other land use query, please contact our Land
Use Planning Enquiry line (0300 060 3900) in the first instance.

We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected
and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations.

In an effort to reduce Natural England's carbon footprint, | will, wherever possible, avoid travelling to
meetings and attend via audio, video or web conferencing.

Natural England is accredited to the Cabinet Office Customer Service Excellence Standard

This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. If

- you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you
should destroy it and inform the sender. Whilst this email and associated attachments will have been
checked for known viruses whilst within the Natural England systems, we can accept no responsibility once
it has left our systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be monitored and/or recorded to
secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.



